
Licensing Committee - Additional Paper (Item 6) 

 

Residential Mobile Home Licensing Report 

1. As referenced in paragraph 1.03 of the main report, legal advice has now been received 

regarding how Licensing Committee could determine applications for residential mobile homes. 

The details will need to be further developed; however Members are asked to indicate their 

preference with respect to the determination process:  

 

i. All applications and variations are considered by Licensing Committee 

ii. All applications and variations are considered by a sub committee of the Licensing 

Committee 

iii. Applications and variations are ‘called in’ to Licensing Committee  

iv. Applications and variations are ‘called in’ to a sub committee of the Licensing 

Committee 

 

2. If Members are in a position to indicate their preference this will be shared with the Constitution 

and Democratic Services Committee. 

 

3. The final policy will need approval by Full Council. 

 


